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Information letter n°7-07  Madam President, Mister President, 
30 May 2007 
 
2007 Congress 
 Further to the FIE Executive Committee meeting held in Paris on 5 

and 6 May 2007, please find attached herewith the propositions to be 
submitted for study to the 2007 Congress. 

 
These propositions are divided into two parts : those concerning the 
modifications to the Rules and those concerning the modifications to 
the Statutes. These proposals will also be submitted to the 
commissions concerned. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

René Roch 
President 

 

 

 

 


